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December 16, 1968

Mr. Bill Wittlet

P70, Box 112

tnglewood, Colorado 80110

Dear bkr. Nittler:

Yes, you did hear WKEI on December 11, 1968.

It was very interesting hearing from you, and if you
should hear us again please drop us a note.

“hank you,
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Milton Nicholas Jr.
Chief “ngineer
Radio Station WEKLI



